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7th January 2022 

Residential 

Dear Parents,                     

We are planning to run a year 6 residential trip to Bristol in June 2022.  The trip will cost £120.22 If your 

child is in receipt of free school meals funding you may choose to have half of the trip funded from this 

premium, funding the second half yourself. 

This trip will enable pupils to experience a city, cultural trip, learn lots of new things and take part in a 

range of experiences as well as helping them to develop their independence.  During the trip, we plan to 

visit Bristol Aquarium, SS Great Britain and We the Curious Science Museum.  The children will be able to 

take part in educational workshops at these places too.   

If you’d like your child to attend, please complete the slip below. 

Mrs Parish will set up payment as instalments via School Money.  The first payment will be a non-

refundable deposit of £25 by 1.2.22.  You will be able to then pay monthly instalments.  Full payment to 

secure your child’s place on the trip is required by 1.6.22.  Please return the slip below asap to express an 

interest in your child attending. 

If you have any queries please get in touch. 

Many thanks, 

Louise Hussey 

Executive Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I would like my child ………………………………………………………….to attend the year 6 Bristol residential from 15th-

17th June 2022.   

Signed……………………………………………………… 
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